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Nest Child Care and Parent Institute
5000 Conner St.
Detroit, MI  48213


January 17, 2018



Dear Felice Bullock,

Thank you for applying to Nest Child Care and Parent Institute. We did receive notice from DHS that you were approved for child care. However, you have elected not to enroll your child at this time. We totally respect your decision but want to remind you of the benefits of child care. We offer:

· Full-time classes, Monday – Friday 8-6pm
· All of our teachers are professionally trained and possess a CDA (Child Development Associates)
· 4 star rated program through Great Start to Quality
· Advanced Afterschool Program where our students ages 2-8 engage in interactive lessons through ABCmouse.com
· Free meals and snacks

We understand that Marcell may not be ready for child care but our experience is that children are more ready than we believe. So, we will leave your application open for 30 days in case you change your mind.

Please feel free to call us at any time. Thank you!

Sincerely,




Joy Dean
Nest Child Care and Parent Institute
Executive Director
(313)331-1444 Center
(313)575-3848 Cell
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